

## **RJUHSD Teacher on Leave**

1 message

## ROSEVILLE JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT <email@blackboard.com> Reply-To: email@blackboard.com

Thu, May 2, 2019 at 11:55 AM

A message from ROSEVILLE JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Dear Roseville High School Parents & Guardians.

The Roseville Joint Union High School District is investigating allegations of inappropriate touching involving a staff member and a student from Roseville High School. We're working in conjunction with the Roseville Police Department in an effort to complete a thorough investigation. The employee involved in the investigation has been placed on administrative leave, pending the outcome of the investigation.

At this time, because this case involves a minor, and the investigation is ongoing, there's limited information that can be shared. Although this is a confidential personnel matter, the safety and security of the District's students and staff has always been and continues to be a top priority for the Board of Trustees, Administration, and staff.

We strive to provide an environment where students feel supported and protected in reporting incidents or situations that make them feel uncomfortable at school. Unprofessional conduct that does not respect appropriate boundaries between students and employees will not be tolerated in our schools. We encourage anyone who feels they have been subjected to inappropriate behavior to report it to a teacher, counselor, or administrator.

**Brad Basham** 

Assistant Superintendent, Personnel Services

Roseville Joint Union High School District

This e-mail has been sent to you by ROSEVILLE JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT. To maximize their communication with you, you may be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from ROSEVILLE JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT, please click here to unsubscribe.

To view the ROSEVILLE JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT privacy policy, please click here.